District Pesticide Application Notification

At times the district will have to result in spraying pesticides to maintain grounds, fields and
buildings. Any person, staff or parent of a student wanting to be notified prior to application
of pesticides may contact the maintenance department at any time throughout the school
year to be put on a notification list kept in the maintenance office.

This list is kept for one school year and then listees would have to notify district every year
after if they want to stay on the notification list. To be put on the notification list contact the
maintenance department at 717-838-3496 and provide the following information.

The Palmyra Area School District values the health and safety of all students, staff and
residents. '

School year

Name of student

Parents name to contact

District building occupied

Contact Home #

Contact Cell #

Alternate contact #




